UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

THE CRADUATE SCHOOCL

Office of the Dean

November 17, 1939

Professor Forrest C. Allen
Department of Physical Kducation

University of Kansas
My dear Professor Allen!

I am writing to inform you that at a recent meeting
the Adninistrative Committee of the Graduate School approved
your request of November 11 for certain changes in prerequisites
for graduaste courses in your Department and for beginning study
toward the combined nrogram in IEducation and Physical Education.

For beginning work on the combined program, the follow-
ing prerequisites have been approved:

Human or Comparative Anatomy, 3 hours
Physiology, 3 hours

Fducation, 15 hours

Physical Education, 10 hours

The required 10 hours in physical education may be
replaced by two years of practical experience in coaching or
in conducting physical education work in schools or other
formal organizations. It is understood that two seasons of
intercollegiate athletic coupetition may count as one year of
the work in applied physical education.

The prerequisites for all courses in physical
education nunbered 100 or 200 shall be 10 hours of physical
education. For 300 courses, the prerequisites shall Dbe
an additional 5 hours of work in physical education.

Very sincerely yours,
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